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~ TUESDAY, APRIL 18, 2023 ~
Doors Open at 5:30 and Dinner will be served at 6:30 p.m.

 Sacred Heart St. Mary’s Church Gymnasium/Cafeteria • New York Mills, NY

MENU: Homemade Chili, Hot Dogs, Macaroni Salad, Wine, Beer, Soda, Water & Coffee
COST: $10.00

CHAIRMAN: JOSEPH RZEPKA AND FAMILY

Dear Brothers in Christ,

Easter is a time of celebration and joy, as we commemorate the resurrection of our
Lord Jesus Christ and the triumph of life over death. It is a reminder of the love and
sacrifice that our Lord has made for us, and a call to follow in his example of love and
service. May the Easter season fill our hearts with joy and hope. As we celebrate
Easter, let us keep in mind the sacrifice that our Lord made on our behalf, let it inspire
us to live our lives as true Knights of Columbus, always ready to serve our God, our
Church, and our fellow man.

RESERVATIONS
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Please RSVP by Friday April 14, 2023. You may now make your reservation by calling
(315) 735-6171 or e-mail kofc189@roadrunner.com.

Wives/Guests are welcome to attend.

Grand Knight’s Message

Fraternally,  Michael Kohler, Grand Knight



BROTHERS WHO ARE ILL

SENIOR KNIGHTS

The Senior Knights Luncheon will be held on
Wednesday, April 26 at 12 noon at the American
Legion Post on 8616 Clinton St., New Hartford.
The Senior Knights golf league will meet following
the luncheon. Please call Jim Solan for reservations
at 315-768-4443

IN YOUR CHARITY

GYMNASIUM/FITNESS ROOM

This is the busy time of the year at our facility.
Refer to our website www.kofcutica.com for events
already scheduled. Please call Len Montana 315-
534-9584 in advance to reserve time or if you have
any questions. When using the Gymnasium keep
in mind that the only sport permitted is basketball.
Please help us to preserve the integrity of our
building’s improvements by following the new gym-
nasium rules.

K of C INSURANCE
If you need service on a policy, such as change
of beneficiary, etc., contact Thomas McKeon

Field Agent 484-343-8711 email
Thomas.Mckeon@koc.org., Joseph Grayeske-

Field Agent at 484-924-8449 email
Joseph.grayeske@kofc.org.

4th DEGREE

There will be a 4th Degree meeting on Tuesday
April 25, 2023 in the 4th Degree Chambers at
7:00 pm. Refreshments will be served after the
meeting
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Joseph Gacek  [1940]
Paul E. Stappenbeck [1975]
Charles W. Dwyer Jr [1964]
Richard C. Bremer [1961]

John F. Pryor PGK [1985]
George J. Amendolare [1986]

Joseph P. Kearney [1985]
William S. Hartnett [1965]
 Samuel L. Russo [1972]

“SEE THE LIGHT FUNDRAISING DRIVE”

Thank you to the following members for donations that were received after the printing of the March
Newsletter.   As of March 31, 2023, we have raised $16,012.00.  The amount raised in excess of our
See the Light goal will be used to complete our ongoing capital project with the balance going into the
Seminarian Fund

James P Armstrong
Frank J Buffa Jr
Raymond F Cardinale
Frederick J Carville
Leo J Carville

Patrick J Snyder
Michael J Fitzgerald
Joseph P Wilk
Anthony L Pinto

Joseph Gacek
Dennis J Loftus
Patrick Mc Queeney
Martin J Quinn Jr
Scalzo, Zogby & Wittig, Inc Insurance

2023 MEMBERSHIP DUES

The “Intent to Suspend Notice” for membership
dues was mailed March 27, 2023. Help defray
additional costs by promptly mailing in your dues.
If for any reason a member is unable to continue
their membership please call Len at 315-735-6171
or email kofc189@roadrunner.com.
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IRISH NIGHT 2023IRISH NIGHT 2023IRISH NIGHT 2023IRISH NIGHT 2023IRISH NIGHT 2023

Wouldn’t it be great to gather with your old basketball, bowling, racquetball buddies?

An evening to enjoy food, drink and comradery with friends! We are looking to plan a Knights of Columbus
Alumni Night for our current and former members. This event is in the planning stages so suggestions are
welcome.  Please reach out to Len with your ideas and suggestions.  lenmont@gmail.com or phone at
315-735-9171. Looking forward to hearing from you.

Alumni Night

SUPPORTING PROGRAMS
Please continue to support our Council Programs. Evelyn’s House, disposable diapers, baby wipes,
paper towels, sippy cups, binkies. The Veteran’s Outreach Center is in need of canned vegetables,
soups, stews, tuna, chicken, baked beans, cereal, fruit and condiments for their Food Pantry. K of C Can
& Bottle Drive (please rinse). Please leave these items in plastic bags outside the door of the Council
Office. They will be taken care of on a daily basis.

Letter received from the Veterans Outreach Center, March 21, 2023
On behalf of the Central New York Veterans Outreach Center we would like to say Thank You for your
generous donation of Irish Night Food for our luncheon along with Non-perishable food, clothing and
toiletries to our pantry.  Your commitment to helping Veterans in need within our community is sincerely
appreciated.

Letter received from the Evelyn’s House, March 27, 2023
Thank you so much for your donation to Evelyn’s House. Your kindness is truly appreciated. The
program at Evelyn’s House relies heavily on the support of our generous community members. These
donations enrich the experience of each mother and child that reside at Evelyn’s House.
Best Wishes - Evelyn’s House
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